
Minutes-  10/22/19 
 
Board Attendees: Darnell, Dawn V., Tanya M., Tamiko R., Ayana,  
Parents:  Jessica Risoldi, Justine Miller, Jessica Soto, Leslie Rodgers, Ariane Nixon, Aylssa 
Wolford, Terence Branson 
 
Meeting started- Darnell setup an agenda for the meeting retouching some discussion from 
previous meeting.  
Five checks- need to be issued out for payment of items for the Dance, Back to School night, 
Teacher’s Appreciation.  
Printer will need to be brought for making our copies of flyers in color. Darnell is looking into 
buying a cartridge free printer for the PTO.  
 
Glow Dance Party-​ setup will start at 3pm. Volunteers will be need for decorating, organizing 
kids as they are coming in. Students must have a permission slip in hand to enter the party. 
They will be allowed to pay at the door. Tables will be in ABC order, they will be given a colored 
band, the pick plan is to have them color coded. Parents will know the color of the child’s band 
when they leave. When its pick up time; all students will be sent their color area for pick up.  
 
So far 65, students are coming to the dance. We have chaperones and a great amount of 
volunteers.  Caterer will be determined shortly.  
 
The dance party will have 2 photo booths. Students will be one picture free. They can pay for 
the another picture if wanted and will be given a ticket to give to the photographer. Need photo 
paper to be purchased. 
 
Stocking for Soldier - ​Jessica Soto will ask for information on what soldiers we should be 
sending stockings to, and what items are necessary for stockings. She will contact POC in units 
to  see if we can find out who are overseas for the holidays.  USO may be able to supply 
stockings. Board decided to use (HF) library stuffing stockings. En lieu of getting carolers as 
discussed prior we will play music and serve hot cocoa and cookies.  Dawn and students can 
make cards for the workers as an token of appreciation for their help.  
 
*** Order 50 pretzels for tomorrow pretzel sales. Only for HF; Newcomb did not get 
notices to go out for this pretzel sales.  Someone will need to  bring pretzels to the 
school. *** ​Darnell secured a  pretzel sign for the lunchroom which will remain up while the 
pretzels are being sold. This sign will promote sales and let students and staff know why the 
pretzels are being sold. 
 
Darnell informed us of the facebook business page which is PTSpto@bedifferentforyourself 
Snap - PTMS pto, Instagram - ptms-pto. Business page is different then the member info page; 
the facebook page would be to show how businesses are supporting.  



 
PTO also needs to file for gaming inorder to hold raffles, auctions and any fundraisers where we 
are collecting funds from the public. Darnell is viewing the applications will have a few of the 
board members sign off on it. We need it to have an appropriately ran auction. Application 
should be submitted soon.  
 
 


